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Globeteck Group, Inc.
534 Ohohia Street, Suite B
Honolulu, Hawaii 96819

Attention: Mr. Mohammad Rouf

Subject: Qualifications for Professional Services

Thank you for your interest in providing professional services to the Department of
Accounting and General Services (DAGS). We have reviewed your firm's application
and find that your firm is qualified to provide professional services in the following
disciplines:

ACM-1 PLANNING

ACM-3 CONSTRUCTION
ENVIRONMENTAL ENGINEER
LCP-1 PLANNING

LCP-3 CONSTRUCTION

We have placed your firm on our list of qualified consultants under the disciplines
noted above for consideration on future projects with DAGS. This qualification will
remain in effect until September 30, 2010. You are not required to resubmit your
DPW Form 120 or approved alternate before then, but if there are changes to your firm
which you believe are significant or which may have an impact on your consideration for
future consultant selections, please notify us in writing.

If you have any questions regarding this matter, please call Mr. Lawrence Uyehara
of the Public Works Division at 586-0455.

Sincerel
RUSS K. SAITO
State Comptroller



